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From: Michelle Randall <mrandall73@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 7:45 AM 016 HzY <5 14 g 51
To: IRRC

Subject: Proposal IRRC #3147

[ am writing regarding the proposal IRRC #3147, which makes changes to title 28, chapter 23 of the
Pennsylvania Code.

I would like to make you aware that I find these changes to create a hardship for families and seem impractical,
and also appear to be overstepping the bounds of what parents should be forced to do.

Regarding the issue of reduced flexibility for provisional admittance to school: five days does not seem like an
adequate length of time. I know I would not personally want to receive several vaccinations and/or boosters all
within five days. I would think my body would have a fever and be overloaded with stress that could have been
avoided. I cannot understand why this needs to be changed from the current eight months that families are
currently granted.

I believe that it is unfair that a written statement from a parent would no longer be considered adequate for
evidence of chickenpox. Why is a physician's word taken more seriously than a parents? Not all parents take
their children to the doctor for chickenpox and the office may have no record of this occurring. That does not
mean it never happen. The parent would know best.

Thank you for taking this into consideration. I hope that what is best for the families will be done.

Sincerely,
Michelle Randall



